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Aaron Panko

From: NoReply on behalf of Parkview@daltonmngt.com

Sent: Friday, October 1, 2021 9:09 AM

To: CityRecorder

Subject: City meeting public comment

Attachments: ATT00001.bin

Your 

Name 
Jamie Macnamara Loflin 

Your 

Email 
Parkview@daltonmngt.com 

Your 

Phone 
5035815386 

Street 1322 Wallace RD NW APT 37 

City Salem 

State OR 

Zip 97304 

Message 

I am so disgusted that Salem would allow for 30 acres of historic land and trees to be turned into ANOTHER 

subdivision. We do not have a housing problem. We have a affordable housing problem. There are plenty of 

homes available but adding more overpriced homes to the market will not help anyone. 

https://douglasnewby.com/2014/07/adding-density-destroys-neighborhoods-one-house-at-a-time/ 

https://www.theguardian.com/cities/2014/sep/17/truth-property-developers-builders-exploit-planning-

cities https://seekingalpha.com/article/4384367-3-reasons-why-really-is-no-housing-shortage 
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